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From: "Bogen, Bill \(WSP\)" <Bill.Bogen@wsp.wa.gov>
To: "Jason Glantz" <jglantz@cityofportorchard.us>
Date: 2/22/2016 2:56:21 PM
Subject: RE: BAC and SFST Refresher

Hey Jason,

| can only schedule the BAC class, the SFST program just piggybacks on my scheduled training dates without
telling me who the instructor is supposed to be. They will also cancel classes if they don't have an instructor
without telling anyone. She is set up for the BAC hold the SFST. Thanks,

Bill Bogen

From: Jason Glantz [mailto:jglantz@cityofportorchard.us]
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 11:24 AM

To: Bogen, Bill (WSP)

Subject: RE: BAC and SFST Refresher

Hey Bill,

She only needs BAC, because she hasn't been through the initial SFST class to qualify for refresher. And
according to the sheet, SFST isn't offered on that day, only BAC Refresher.

Thank you.

J. Glantz

Sergeant

546 Bay St.

Port Orchard, WA 98366
jglantz@cityofportorchard.us
360-876-1700 - office
360-876-5546 - fax

From: Bogen, Bill (WSP) [mailto:Bill.Bogen@wsp.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 11:12 AM

To: Jason Glantz

Subject: RE: BAC and SFST Refresher

Hello Sir,

I have Officer Andrea Walton enrolled in the 3-11-2016 BAC and SFST refresher classes starting at 0900 in the
Poulsbo WSP office. Thank you,

William Bogen

WSP - Impaired Driving Section
22065 Viking Way,

Poulsbo WA 98370

Office (360) 473-0300 EXt 85122

From: Jason Glantz [mailto:jglantz@cityofportorchard.us]
6/1/2018
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Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 10:11 AM
To: Bogen, Bill (WSP)
Subject: RE: BAC and SFST Refresher

Bill,
Please sign up Officer Andrea Walton on 3/11 for BAC Refresher.
Thank you.

J. Glantz

Sergeant

546 Bay St.

Port Orchard, WA 98366
jglantz@cityofportorchard.us
360-876-1700 - office
360-876-5546 - fax

From: Bogen, Bill (WSP) [mailto:Bill.Bogen@wsp.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 3:10 PM

To: Jason Glantz

Subject: Re: BAC and SFST Refresher

Will be happy to as soon as | am back in the office. Thanks, Bill Bogen

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.
From: Jason Glantz

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 2:59 PM

To: Bogen, Bill (WSP)

Subject: BAC and SFST Refresher

Hey Bill,
Please sign up Officer Nathan Lynch on 4/5/16 for BAC and SFST refresher.
Thank you.

J. Glantz

Sergeant

546 Bay St.

Port Orchard, WA 98366
jglantz@cityofportorchard.us
360-876-1700 - office

360-876-5546 - fax
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